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Lake Joy Primary 

School Council 

Minutes 

December 7, 2017 

Present:  Pat Chiappetta, Derick Holtz, Aimee Daniels, April Greene, Jodi Short, 

Shela McCracken 

Dr. Greene started the meeting with the pledge.  She then opened the meeting 

and welcomed everyone.  

The agenda for the meeting was reviewed. Derick Holtz then made a motion to 

approve the agenda.  Pat Chiappetta seconded the motion. The vote was 

unanimous and the motion carried.    

The minutes of the October meeting were reviewed.  Derick Holtz then made a 

motion to approve the agenda.  Pat Chiappetta seconded the motion. The vote 

was unanimous and the motion carried.   

The first order of business was the discussion of the transition of the BST (Better 

Seeking Team) to SALT (Student Achievement and Leadership Team).  This team 

will look at student achievement and plan for instruction at our school to make 

sure we are meeting the standards set by our state and county.   The leadership 

team leads the redelivery of training to restructure our current Professional Learning 

Communities.  They have worked on priority standards for each subject for all 

grades.  Currently, the team is redelivering the priority standards for each subject 

and organizing lessons to meet those standards.   

Dr. Greene shared information regarding the Guided Reading Workshop that was 

held for parents on 12/6/17.  The workshop was led by ELA experts, and it gave 

parents a better understanding of the curriculum and how to help their students 

master the ELA standards.   

Dr. Greene brought up a request from several parents.  The parents are requesting 

a digit sign for the street so that more information can be presented as well as a 

need to increase our usage of technology.  Also, the parents believe that it will be 

easier to see at night as well.  
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The committee did discuss some additional ways to reward children for reading.  

Possibly a Rigby’s day, doge ball, king and queen, etc.  Dr. Greene said we would 

look into some additional ways to support our students.  

With no additional discussions, a motion to adjourn was made by Jodi Short. Shela 

McCracken seconded the motion and the meeting was adjourned.   

The next meeting is scheduled for  February 8, 2018. 

 


